
  ATTACHMENT III 

 

From: Kelly Keiko  
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022, 5:53 PM 
To: Melissa Burkley 
Subject: Re: Zoom Meeting Invite - 02/28/22 Library Commission 
  
Hi Melissa, 
  
Thank you for this! Unfortunately, I have a new schedule at work that conflicts with the Commission’s 
meeting times, and won’t be able to participate moving forward. Please let Jayanti and the 
commissioners know how much I’ve appreciated collaborating to do our part to support the libraries 
and Hayward. I know they will continue to do meaningful work, and am so thankful that I had the 
opportunity to work with them.  
  
If you need anything further from me, please let me know! 
  
Thanks,  
Kelly  
 


